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August, 2016
Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Chardon Local School District has developed plans to assist the public affected by an emergency at the Perry Nuclear Power Plant.  Protective actions, including evacuation, may be necessary for persons within approximately ten miles of the Perry Power Plant.  Our entire school district is located outside this area; therefore, no Chardon Local students or schools need to be evacuated.  

Our role during an emergency at the Perry Plant is one of assistance.  Your child’s school schedule may be adjusted to accommodate the assistance program to make district resources, such as buses and building/classroom space, available for those affected.  You will be notified through normal school district procedures of any school activity adjustments and of any bus routes that may be running late because of assistance accommodations.  There will be no early dismissal of Chardon Local School District students to provided needed assistance.

I appreciate your understanding of this matter and request your cooperation during any interruption in school services to help those in need, should an emergency occur at the Perry Nuclear Power Plant.

Sincerely,
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Michael P. Hanlon, Jr., Ph.D.

Superintendent


